
There will be a joint meeting of the Mitchell and 

Worth County Boards of Supervisors at 8:00 

A.M., Friday, June 6
th

 at the Manly Golf 

Course.   

Discussion topics include, but not limited to:  

discussions on purchasing new motorgraders for 

the counties and any other topics to discuss 

between the two boards.   


